

## CARMEL CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

JOHN FINK

**BRIAN PIAZZA** Interim Principal Assistant Principal LAUREN SANTABARBARA

**LOU VALESEY** 

Assistant Principal Interim Assistant Principal

Wednesday, March 25, 2020

Dear Families,

We hope that you are all doing well and staying healthy and safe. The CHS Counselors would like to provide continued support to both students and their families during these stressful and unsettling times. In the ensuing weeks, students will be hearing from the counselors via e-mail regarding ways in which they can manage the unexpected changes to their daily lives.

As always, we will also be available to students and parents via e-mail. Please do not hesitate to reach out and stay in touch regarding any academic and/or social emotional questions or concerns that you may have. We are happy to assist in any way we can. Even if you don't know who to contact, you are always welcome to start with us!

Our hopes are that even though we may not be in the same building for the time being, we can still stay connected to everyone in our school community in a meaningful way.

Best.

The CHS Counselors

Heather Jaffe Kristen Mancini Juliet Powers Tom Feliciotto Nick Ruotolo Danielle Schulman Tim Mahon

